Fran Stevens

From: Smith, Alicia <Alicia.Smith@tkcholdings.com>

Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 8:52 AM
To: minjwthomas@hotmail.com; James Thomas; tcompas@sbcglobal.net;
champkw@gmail.com; Scott Schultz; jduhadway@outlook.com; duwah@hotmail.com

Cc: Fran Stevens; Tommie Pierson

Subject: No meeting for February - Youth Commission

Good Morning Everyone,

The Youth Commission will not meet for the month of February.

Be Safe and Enjoy your Day! @

Alicia Smith, BFN Youth Commission
314-764-1242



